
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Please consider donating to our organization, Music Mentors.  We will be hosting a Marching Band 

Scholarship Banquet on November 13, 2016 that includes a Chinese auction.  Last year, approximately 

500 people attended with all proceeds from the auction being awarded as scholarships to graduating 

seniors from Mentor High School.  Approximately 4-8 scholarships will be awarded based upon the 

monies raised. 

 

Donations for the Chinese auction can be mailed to the following address or we would be happy to pick 

them up if you notify us by phone or email no later than November 4, 2016.  

 

 Music Mentors 

 Marching Band Scholarship Banquet 

 PO Box 1864 

 Mentor, Ohio 44060 

 

Music Mentors is a non-profit exempt organization as described in Section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal 

Revenue Code; EIN 23-7419901. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support. 

 

 

Pam Steffancin, Music Mentors Scholarship Committee Chair 

440.205.0781 or email:  scholarships@musicmentors.org 

 

Angie Arslanian, Music Mentors President 

440-567-0642 or email:  president@musicmentors.org  

 

 

 

P.O. Box 1864 

Mentor, OH  44060-1864 

www.musicmentors.org parents-teachers-students      working together, promoting music 


